
 

"Church Singing in Crisis Conditions" 
 

We invite you to take part in the second Pan-European Orthodox Liturgical Music Conference, which 
will be held from 28 to 30 January 2021 online. The Conference will feature lectures by renowned 
international specialists in the field of choral singing and church-musicianship, workshops and 
group discussions. The focus this time will be on the difficulties of church singing during various 
historical crises, reflecting the current situation across the parishes and how it could be 
overcome. 
 
The Conference will feature: 

 Lectures by renowned international specialists in the field of choral singing and church-
musicianship; 

 Masterclasses will help participants to raise there own skill levels and clarify their concerns; 

 Roundtables will give the opportunity to the conference participants to join in discussions of 

the most pressing issues facing today’s kliros.  
 
The conference welcomes church choir conductors, singers, readers, and all others interested in 
Russian Orthodox choral music. 
 
The price for participation varies from EUR 39 to EUR 79, depending on the number of days you have 

chosen (from 1 to 3). Online activities will take place on 28th and 29th of January from 2:00 pm to 9:30 
pm and on 30th of January from 9:00 am to 3:00 pm Central European Time. 
 
Conference registration is open until 24 January 2021. To register, it is required to fill out the form on 
the committee’s website: www.aecmc.org 
 
All inquiries should be addressed to: contact@aecmc.org 
 

The Second Pan-European 

Orthodox Liturgical Music 

Conference 
 

online, 28-30 January 2021 

The Conference is held under the auspices of the Synodal Liturgical Music Commission of the Russian Orthodox Church 
Outside of Russia  

With the blessing of Metropolitan Mark of Berlin and Germany and Bishop Irenei of London and Western Europe 
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